
 

 

 

Return to Work Meetings 

 

 

Please ensure that your members are aware that they are entitled to  

union representation when they have been off work and are returning  

with restrictions. In this case a Return to Work Meeting should be set  

up before the member starts back ( either before the start back to  

work date, or the day of return ). We can help facilitate a safe return  

and help with their transistion back to work with regards to their  

restrictions. 
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